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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND
PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 20th JANUARY 2004, BY

DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT
 
Question
 
Would the President confirm that the Environment and Public Services Committee is responsible for the
maintenance of the plaque at La Rocque commemorating persons who lost their lives as a result of enemy action
during the Second World War, and, if so, would he advise when it will be restored given its current poor state of
condition?
 
Answer
 
The Committee is responsible for the maintenance of the plaque at La Rocque. The manufacture of a replacement
marble surround is currently in hand. The fixing of the new surround will be followed by refurbishment of the
lettering. It is expected that all works will be completed within two weeks.
 


